
From:   Gil Estrella   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 04, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0205-EX-CR-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Reference Information from OET email:
Applicant: General Dynamics
File Number: 0205-EX-CR-2020
Correspondence Reference Number: 54832
Date of Original Email: 04/21/2020

Attention: Mr. Doug Young

General Dynamics respectfully requests an extension for this renewal application.  The appropriate
information has been submitted to AFTRCC for frequency coordination of the 2380 MHz which is
specified in the renewal application.  I expect to be hearing back from AFTRCC soon, hopefully in the
next week or two.

Let me know if you foresee any issues with this delay.

Thank you very much.

Regards,   
Gil Estrella
GENERAL DYNAMICS   
Mission Systems   
8201 E. McDowell Rd. M/S H2550   
Scottsdale, AZ  85252   
Phone: 480-441-3725
Email: gil.Estrella@gd-ms.com


